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Tome of Battle
#1 New York Times Bestseller * An Amazon Best Book of the Year There’s
no such thing as safe in a city at war, a city overrun with monsters.
In this dark urban fantasy from acclaimed author Victoria Schwab, a
young woman and a young man must choose whether to become heroes or
villains—and friends or enemies—with the future of their home at
stake. The first of two books, This Savage Song is a must-have for
fans of Holly Black, Maggie Stiefvater, and Laini Taylor. Kate Harker
and August Flynn are the heirs to a divided city—a city where the
violence has begun to breed actual monsters. All Kate wants is to be
as ruthless as her father, who lets the monsters roam free and makes
the humans pay for his protection. All August wants is to be human, as
good-hearted as his own father, to play a bigger role in protecting
the innocent—but he’s one of the monsters. One who can steal a soul
with a simple strain of music. When the chance arises to keep an eye
on Kate, who’s just been kicked out of her sixth boarding school and
returned home, August jumps at it. But Kate discovers August’s secret,
and after a failed assassination attempt the pair must flee for their
lives. In This Savage Song, Victoria Schwab creates a gritty, seething
metropolis, one worthy of being compared to Gotham and to the four
versions of London in her critically acclaimed fantasy for adults, A
Darker Shade of Magic. Her heroes will face monsters intent on
destroying them from every side—including the monsters within.

Dune
The Shadow of the Torturer
The Left Hand of Darkness tells the story of a lone human emissary's
mission to Winter, an unknown alien world whose inhabitants can
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choose--and change--their gender. His goal is to facilitate Winter's
inclusion in a growing intergalactic civilization. But to do so he
must bridge the gulf between his own views and those of the completely
dissimilar culture that he encounters. Exploring questions of
psychology, society, and human emotion in an alien world, The Left
Hand of Darkness stands as a landmark achievement in the annals of
science fiction.

This Savage Song
A former evil villain is out to save the realm he once tried to
conquer in this “action-packed” debut fantasy with “an intriguingly
twisty plot” (Booklist). In the realm of Imphallion, there once was a
nightmare known only as the Terror of the East. Nigh invulnerable in
his magical black armor and aided by unholy minions, he laid waste to
all in his path on his all-consuming quest to take control of the
land. But at the crucial moment, his will failed. His army fell. And
taking a young noblewoman hostage, he vanished without a trace. Years
later, Corvis Rebaine is a simple man, content with his loving wife
and children. The terrible deeds of his past life are dead and buried
along with his former name—until his daughter is taken by a maniacal
young warlord looking to complete the Terror’s conquest. Now, spurred
to action by a newborn fury, Rebaine must do the unthinkable—don the
dark armor once again, gather his once-loyal minions, and fight to
save both the family he loves and the country he once almost
destroyed. And all who stand in his way will have one final thought
before death . . . The Terror has returned. “Fans of Joe Abercrombie,
Scott Lynch and Patrick Rothfuss will find Ari Marmell much to their
liking.” —SF Site

There Are Doors
As prophesized, a young house cat becomes an apprentice warrior in a
clan of wild cats, where he faces many dangers and treachery both
within and outside of his new clan.

The Left Hand of Darkness
"The Citadel of the Autarch brings The Book of the New sun to its
harrowing conclusion, as Severiain clashes in a final reckoning with
the dread Autarch, fulfilling an ancient prophesy that will alter
forever the realm known as Urth." -- Back cover.

Sword & Citadel
A modern-day classic. This highly acclaimed adventure series about two
friends desperate to save their doomed city has captivated kids and
teachers alike for almost fifteen years and has sold over 3.5 MILLION
copies! The city of Ember was built as a last refuge for the human
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race. Two hundred years later, the great lamps that light the city are
beginning to flicker. When Lina finds part of an ancient message,
she’s sure it holds a secret that will save the city. She and her
friend Doon must race to figure out the clues before the lights go out
on Ember forever! Nominated to 28 State Award Lists! An American
Library Association Notable Children’s Book A New York Public Library
100 Titles for Reading and Sharing Selection A Kirkus Reviews Editors’
Choice A Child Magazine Best Children’s Book A Mark Twain Award Winner
A William Allen White Children’s Book Award Winner “A realistic postapocalyptic world. DuPrau’s book leaves Doon and Lina on the verge of
undiscovered country and readers wanting more.” —USA Today “An
electric debut.” —Publishers Weekly, Starred “While Ember is colorless
and dark, the book itself is rich with description.” —VOYA, Starred “A
harrowing journey into the unknown, and cryptic messages for readers
to decipher.” —Kirkus Reviews, Starred

The Wizard
An anthology of thirty-one signature short works by the World Fantasy
Award for Life Achievement-winning writer includes "Petting Zoo," "The
Tree Is My Hat," and "The Island of Dr. Death and Other Stories."

The Shadow Over Innsmouth (Annotated)
There Are Doors is the story of a man who falls in love with a goddess
from an alternate universe. She flees him, but he pursues her through
doorways-interdimensional gateways-to the other place, determined to
sacrifice his life, if necessary, for her love. For in her world, to
be her mate . . . is to die. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Believing is Seeing
"The classic of modern science fiction"--Front cover.

Binti: The Complete Trilogy
In this first book of her Japanese mythology-inspired Shadow of the
Fox trilogy, bestselling author Julie Kagawa weaves a stunning, highstakes tale of alliances and deceptions, characters who aren’t what
they seem, and secrets that could change the fate of the world. Every
millennium, whoever holds the Scroll of a Thousand Prayers has the
power to call the great Kami Dragon from the sea and ask for one wish.
The time is nearand the missing pieces of the scroll will be sought
throughout the land of Iwagoto. When demons kill half-kitsune Yumeko’s
adoptive family, she’s forced to flee her home with one part of the
ancient scroll. Fate thrusts her into the path of mysterious samurai
Kage Tatsumi, who is Yumeko’s best hope for survival. But he’s under
orders to retrieve the scroll. An uneasy alliance forms, and Yumeko
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begins the deception of a lifetime, knowing her secrets are more than
a matter of life or death—they’re the key to the fate of the world.
Books in the Shadow of the Fox trilogy: Shadow of the Fox Soul of the
Sword Night of the Dragon

The Claw Of The Conciliator
The story describes of a strange hybrid race, half-human and half an
unknown creature that resembles a cross between a fish and frog, that
dwells in the seaside village of Innsmouth (formerly a large town, but

Children of Blood and Bone
The Book of the New Sun is unanimously acclaimed as Gene Wolfe's most
remarkable work, hailed as "a masterpiece of science fantasy
comparable in importance to the major works of Tolkien and Lewis" by
Publishers Weekly. Shadow & Claw brings together the first two books
of the tetralogy in one volume: The Shadow of the Torturer is the tale
of young Severian, an apprentice in the Guild of Torturers on the
world called Urth, exiled for committing the ultimate sin of his
profession -- showing mercy toward his victim. Ursula K. Le Guin said,
"Magic stuff . . . a masterpiece . . . the best science fiction I've
read in years!" The Claw of the Conciliator continues the saga of
Severian, banished from his home, as he undertakes a mythic quest to
discover the awesome power of an ancient relic, and learn the truth
about his hidden destiny. "One of the most ambitious works of
speculative fiction in the twentieth century." -- The Magazine of
Fantasy and Science Fiction At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The City of Ember
Lexicon Urthus is an alphabetical dictionary for the complete Urth
Cycle by Gene Wolfe: The Shadow of the Torturer; The Claw of the
Conciliator; The Sword of the Lictor; The Citadel of the Autarch; the
sequel Urth of the New Sun; the novella Empires of Foliage and Flower;
the short stories "The Cat," "The Map," and "The Old Woman Whose
Rolling Pin Is the Sun"; and Gene Wolfe's own commentaries in The
Castle of the Otter. The first edition was nominated for a World
Fantasy Award. This second edition, available for the first time in
paperback, includes 300 new entries. When the first edition was
published, Science Fiction Age said: "Lexicon Urthus makes a perfect
gift for any fan of [Wolfe's] work, and from the way his words sell,
it appears that there are many deserving readers out there waiting."
Gary K. Wolfe, in Locus, said: "A convenient and well researched
glossary of names and terms. . . . It provides enough of a gloss on
the novels that it almost evokes Wolfe's distant future all by itself.
. . . It can provide both a useful reference and a good deal of fun."
Donald Keller said, in the New York Review of Science Fiction: "A
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fruitful product of obsession, this is a thorough . . . dictionary of
the Urth Cycle. . . . Andre-Driussi's research has been exhaustive,
and he has discovered many fascinating things . . . [it is] headspinning to confront a myriad of small and large details, some merely
interesting, others jawdropping."

Gene Wolfe's The Book of the New Sun
Shadow of the Fox
A novel in two volumes, The Wizard Knight is in the rare company of
those works which move past the surface of fantasy and drink from the
wellspring of myth. Magic swords, dragons, giants, quests, love,
honor, nobility-all the familiar features of fantasy come to fresh
life in this masterful work. The first half of the journey, The Knight
-- which you are advised to read first, to let the whole story engulf
you from the beginning -- took a teenage boy from America into
Mythgarthr, the middle realm of seven fantastic worlds. Above are the
gods of Skai; below are the capricious Aelf, and more dangerous things
still. Journeying throughout Mythgarthr, Able gains a new brother, an
Aelf queen lover, a supernatural hound, and the desire to prove his
honor and become the noble knight he always knew he would be. Coming
into Jotunland, home of the Frost Giants, Able -- now Sir Able of the
High Heart --claims the great sword Eterne from the dragon who has it.
In reward, he is ushered into the castle of the Valfather, king of all
the Gods of Skai. Thus begins the second part of his quest. The Wizard
begins with Able's return to Mythgathr on his steed Cloud, a great
mare the color of her name. Able is filled with new knowledge of the
ways of the seven-fold world and possessed of great magical secrets.
His knighthood now beyond question, Able works to fulfill his vows to
his king, his lover, his friends, his gods, and even his enemies. Able
must set his world right, restoring the proper order among the
denizens of all the seven worlds. The Wizard is a charming, riveting,
emotionally charged tale of wonders, written with all the beauty one
would expect from a writer whom Damon Knight called "a national
treasure." If you've never sampled the works of the man Michael
Swanwick described as "the greatest writer in the English language
alive today," the two volumes of The Wizard Knight are the perfect
place to start. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Severian of the Guild
A guide to Gene Wolfe's series The Book of the New Sun, and the sequel
The Urth of the New Sun, as well as four shorter "New Sun" works.
Designed for use by first-time readers as well as those returning to
the text.
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Lexicon Urthus, Second Edition
Shadow of the torturer.; Claw of the conciliator.; Sword of the
lictor.; Citadel of the autarch.

The Book of the New Sun
Returns to the world of Severian, now the Autarch of Urth, as he
leaves the planet on the huge spaceship of the Heirodules to travel
across space and time to face his greatest challenge--to become the
New Sun or to face annihilation. Reprint.

Ender's Game
Banished for the sin of mercy, Severian, one of the ancient guild of
Torturers, flees from exile. In a mountain wilderness Severian, the
disgraced apprentice torturer, has reached his place of exile - Thrax,
the city of Windowless Rooms, where he must take up his post as
Lictor, executioner and torturer. However, he flees the city and heads
into the mountains. There he meets the Alzabo, in whom those eaten
seem to live on, adopts a son only to lose him in battle and
discharges an old debt to vengeance. As his exile takes stranger and
stranger turns, he encounters fanged aliens who hide behind masks of
beauty, and meets the mysterious Dr Talos . . .

The Jungle Book
Severian is a torturer, born to the guild and with an exceptionally
promising career ahead of him . . . until he falls in love with one of
his victims, a beautiful young noblewoman. Out of love, Severian helps
her commit suicide and escape her fate - no more unforgivable act for
a torturer. He is exiled from the guild and his home city to the
distant metropolis of Thrax with little more than Terminus Est, a
fabled sword, to his name. Along the way he has to learn to survive in
a wider world without the guild - a world in which he has already made
both allies and enemies. And a strange gem is about to fall into his
possession, which will make his enemies pursue him with ever more
determination . . . Welcome to a world in which nothing is quite as it
seems; to an unreliable narrator; to extraordinary, vivid and
evocative writing; to one of the greatest genre classics of all time.

Sword and Citadel
A collection of the author's fantastical tales includes "The Green
Rabbit from S'Rian," "The Marvelous Brass Chessplaying Automation,"
and "From the Desk of Gilmer C. Merton"

Breaking Dawn
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Includes a brand-new Binti story! Collected for the first time in an
omnibus edition, the Hugo- and Nebula-award-winning Binti trilogy, the
story of one extraordinary girl's journey from her home to distant
Oomza University. In her Hugo- and Nebula-winning novella, Nnedi
Okorafor introduced us to Binti, a young Himba girl with the chance of
a lifetime: to attend the prestigious Oomza University. Despite her
family's concerns, Binti's talent for mathematics and her aptitude
with astrolabes make her a prime candidate to undertake this
interstellar journey. But everything changes when the jellyfish-like
Medusae attack Binti's spaceship, leaving her the only survivor. Now,
Binti must fend for herself, alone on a ship full of the beings who
murdered her crew, with five days until she reaches her destination.
There is more to the history of the Medusae--and their war with the
Khoush--than first meets the eye. If Binti is to survive this voyage
and save the inhabitants of the unsuspecting planet that houses Oomza
Uni, it will take all of her knowledge and talents to broker the
peace. Collected now for the first time in omnibus form, follow
Binti's story in this groundbreaking sci-fi trilogy.

Shadow and Bone
Recently voted the greatest fantasy of all time, after The Lord of the
Rings and The Hobbit, Gene Wolfe's The Book of the New Sun is an
extraordinary epic, set a million years in the future, on an Earth
transformed in mysterious and wondrous ways, in a time when our
present culture is no longer even a memory. Severian, the central
character, is a torturer, exiled from his guild after falling in love
with one of his victims, and journeying to the distant city of Thrax,
armed with his ancient executioner's sword, Terminus Est. This edition
contains the second two volumes of this four volume novel, The Sword
of the Lictor and The Citadel of the Autarch.

Storeys from the Old Hotel
"I read @tomi_adeyemi's brilliant novel Children of Blood and Bone
while I was on vacation. It was an exhilarating read on many levels--a
thrilling page-turner that's also deeply moving and incisive." John
Green author of Looking for Alaska and The Fault in Our Stars The most
anticipated fantasy of the year, soon to be a major motion picture
They killed my mother. They took our magic. They tried to bury us. NOW
WE RISE. Zélie Adebola remembers when the soil of Orïsha hummed with
magic. Burners ignited flames, Tiders beckoned waves, and Zélie's
Reaper mother summoned forth souls. But everything changed the night
magic disappeared. Under the orders of a ruthless king, maji were
targeted and killed, leaving Zélie without a mother and her people
without hope. Now Zélie has one chance to bring back magic and strike
against the monarchy. With the help of a rogue princess, Zélie must
outwit and outrun the crown prince, who is hell-bent on eradicating
magic for good. Danger lurks in Orïsha, where snow leoponaires prowl,
and vengeful spirits wait in the waters. Yet the greatest danger may
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be Zélie herself as she struggles to control her powers - and her
growing feelings for an enemy. As seen on Jimmy Fallon's The Tonight
Show Book Club PRAISE FOR CHILDREN OF BLOOD AND BONE "Storms the
boundaries of imagination" The New York Times "A brutal, beautiful
tale of revolution, faith, and star-crossed love" Publisher's Weekly
"Epic fantasy YA debut of magic and war" Guardian "A luxe tale of
magic, adventure, and forbidden love Fans of Leigh Bardugo and Game of
Thrones will gobble this up" BuzzFeed "Adeyemi's lush world-building
and consummate plotting breathes new life into a YA fantasy epic"
Observer "A masterful debut." Melinda Salisbury, author of The Sin
Eater's Daughter "Epic" Marie Lu, author of Legend "A phenomenon"
Entertainment Weekly "A fantasy that promises to be enthralling and to
totally ensnare you within its world, plot, and characters" BookRiot
"Poised to be this year's big fantasy breakout [an] epic story of
family, love and magic" Stylist "A timely study on race, colorism, and
power and injustice" Kirkus "Epic in scale and size it's a whirlwind
read" The Bookseller

The Shadow Saint
The torturer Severian continues his journey of exile to the city
Thrax, carrying with him the ancient executioner's sword and the Claw
of the Conciliator, a gem of extraterrestrial power and beauty which
no one man is meant to possess . . . Winner of the Nebula Award for
best novel, 1981

Seraphina
A sister that burned down the house with her bare hands? That's the
least of Selena's concerns when the threat of insanity looms over her
shoulder. All great power come's at a cost, but there is no right
answer when your salvation is the killing gene.

The Citadel of the Autarch
A new vision of knights, dragons, and the fair maiden caught in
between . . . Four decades of peace have done little to ease the
mistrust between humans and dragons in the kingdom of Goredd. Folding
themselves into human shape, dragons attend court as ambassadors, and
lend their rational, mathematical minds to universities as scholars
and teachers. As the treaty's anniversary draws near, however,
tensions are high. Seraphina has reason to fear both sides. An
unusually gifted musician, she joins the court just as a member of the
royal family is murdered. While a sinister plot to destroy the peace
is uncovered, Seraphina struggles to protect the secret behind her
musical gift, one so terrible that its discovery could mean her very
life. Seraphina's tortuous journey to self-acceptance will make a
magical, indelible impression on its readers.
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Heir of Shadows
Shadow is a man with a past. But now he wants nothing more than to
live a quiet life with his wife and stay out of trouble. Until he
learns that she's been killed in a terrible accident. Flying home for
the funeral, as a violent storm rocks the plane, a strange man in the
seat next to him introduces himself. The man calls himself Mr.
Wednesday, and he knows more about Shadow than is possible. He warns
Shadow that a far bigger storm is coming. And from that moment on,
nothing will ever he the same

The Conqueror's Shadow
Orphaned by the Border Wars, Alina Starkov is taken to become the
protegâe of the mysterious Darkling, who trains her to join the
magical elite in the belief that she is the Sun Summoner, who can
destroy the monsters of the Fold.

American Gods
Presents an investigation into the truth behind a variety of
documentary photographs throughout history, discussing the
relationship between the photograph and the world it supposedly
represents.

Gardens of the Moon
Severian is a torturer, born to the guild and with an exceptionally
promising career ahead of him . . . until he falls in love with one of
his victims, a beautiful young noblewoman. Her excruciations are
delayed for some months and, out of love, Severian helps her commit
suicide and escape her fate. For a torturer, there is no more
unforgivable act. In punishment he is exiled from the guild and his
home city to the distant metropolis of Thrax with little more than
Terminus Est, a fabled sword, to his name. Along the way he has to
learn to survive in a wider world without the guild - a world in which
he has already made both allies and enemies. And a strange gem is
about to fall into his possession, which will only make his enemies
pursue him with ever-more determination . . . Winner of the World
Fantasy Award for best novel, 1981 Winner of the BSFA Award for best
novel, 1982

The Urth of the New Sun
Severian the Torturer continues his epic journey across the lands of
Urth, carrying with him the Claw of the Conciliator and the great
sword, Terminus Est. All his travels are leading towards a destiny
that he dare not refuse . . . Winner of the John W. Campbell Award for
best novel, 1984
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The Sword of the Lictor
Vast legions of gods, mages, humans, dragons and all manner of
creatures play out the fate of the Malazan Empire in this first book
in a major epic fantasy series The Malazan Empire simmers with
discontent, bled dry by interminable warfare, bitter infighting and
bloody confrontations with the formidable Anomander Rake and his Tiste
Andii, ancient and implacable sorcerers. Even the imperial legions,
long inured to the bloodshed, yearn for some respite. Yet Empress
Laseen's rule remains absolute, enforced by her dread Claw assassins.
For Sergeant Whiskeyjack and his squad of Bridgeburners, and for
Tattersail, surviving cadre mage of the Second Legion, the aftermath
of the siege of Pale should have been a time to mourn the many dead.
But Darujhistan, last of the Free Cities of Genabackis, yet holds out.
It is to this ancient citadel that Laseen turns her predatory gaze.
However, it would appear that the Empire is not alone in this great
game. Sinister, shadowbound forces are gathering as the gods
themselves prepare to play their hand Conceived and written on a
panoramic scale, Gardens of the Moon is epic fantasy of the highest
order--an enthralling adventure by an outstanding new voice. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Best of Gene Wolfe
In the explosive finale to the epic romantic saga, Bella has one final
choice to make. Should she stay mortal and strengthen her connection
to the werewolves, or leave it all behind to become a vampire? When
you loved the one who was killing you, it left you no options. How
could you run, how could you fight, when doing so would hurt that
beloved one? If your life was all you had to give, how could you not
give it? If it was someone you truly loved? To be irrevocably in love
with a vampire is both fantasy and nightmare woven into a dangerously
heightened reality for Bella Swan. Pulled in one direction by her
intense passion for Edward Cullen, and in another by her profound
connection to werewolf Jacob Black, a tumultuous year of temptation,
loss, and strife have led her to the ultimate turning point. Her
imminent choice to either join the dark but seductive world of
immortals or to pursue a fully human life has become the thread from
which the fates of two tribes hangs. This astonishing, breathlessly
anticipated conclusion to the Twilight Saga illuminates the secrets
and mysteries of this spellbinding romantic epic. It's here! #1
bestselling author Stephenie Meyer makes a triumphant return to the
world of Twilight with the highly anticipated companion, Midnight Sun:
the iconic love story of Bella and Edward told from the vampire's
point of view. "People do not want to just read Meyer's books; they
want to climb inside them and live there." -- Time "A literary
phenomenon." -- The New York Times
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Shadow & Claw
Thieves, dangerous magic, and a weapon built with the power to destroy
a god clash in this second novel of Gareth Hanrahan's acclaimed epic
fantasy series, The Black Iron Legacy. Enter a city of spires and
shadows . . . The Gutter Miracle changed the landscape of Guerdon
forever. Six months after it was conjured into being, the labyrinthine
New City has become a haven for criminals and refugees. Rumors have
spread of a devastating new weapon buried beneath the streets - a
weapon with the power to destroy a god. As Guerdon strives to remain
neutral, two of the most powerful factions in the godswar send agents
into the city to find it. As tensions escalate and armies gather at
the borders, how long will Guerdon be able to keep its enemies at bay?
The Shadow Saint continues the gripping tale of dark gods and
dangerous magic that began with Hanrahan's acclaimed debut The Gutter
Prayer.

SAS Shadow Raiders
A man who forgets everything while he sleeps and is dependent on his
journal entries to keep his life together, Latro finds himself in
Egypt, where he searches for a way to rid himself of the curse that
causes him to lose his memory.

Into the Wild
A young man in his teens is transported from our world to a magical
realm that contains seven levels of reality. Very quickly transformed
by magic into a grown man of heroic proportions, he takes the name
Able and sets out on a quest to find the sword that has been promised
to him, a sword he will get from a dragon, the one very special blade
that will help him fulfill his life ambition to become a knight and a
true hero. Inside, however, Able remains a boy, and he must grow in
every sense to survive the dangers and delights that lie ahead in
encounters with giants, elves, wizards, and dragons. His adventure
will conclude next year in the second volume of The Wizard Knight, The
Wizard. Gene Wolfe is one of the most widely praised masters of SF and
fantasy. He is the winner of the World Fantasy Award for Life
Achievement, the Nebula Award, twice, the World Fantasy Award, twice,
the John W. Campbell Memorial Award, the British Fantasy Award, and
France's Prix Apollo. His popular successes include the four-volume
classic The Book of the New Sun. With this new series, Wolfe not only
surpasses all the most popular genre writers of the last three
decades, he takes on the legends of the past century, in a work that
will be favorably compared with the best of J. R. R. Tolkien, E. R.
Eddison, Mervyn Peake, and T. H. White. This is a book---and a
series---for the ages, from perhaps the greatest living writer in (or
outside) the fantasy genre. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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The Knight
Follows the adventures of Paul Atreides, the son of a betrayed duke
given up for dead on a treacherous desert planet and adopted by its
fierce, nomadic people, who help him unravel his most unexpected
destiny.

Soldier of Sidon
The nine martial disciplines presented in this supplement allow a
character with the proper knowledge and focus to perform special
combat maneuvers and nearly magical effects. Information is also
included on new magic items and spells and new monsters and
organizations.
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